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Health Care Services New Fiscal Agent 
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In October of 2022 Alaska’s Department of Health, Division of Health Care Services announced that it signed a 
contract with Health Management Systems, Inc. (HMS), a Gainwell Technologies company, to provide Fiscal Agent 
Services to support the Alaska Medicaid Program. 

 The service area relevant to our DBH/Optum providers is: 

• Provider Enrollment  

The transition from Conduent to HMS is currently anticipated to cutover on April 1, 2023. You should experience no 
difference in how you contact the Alaska Medicaid Fiscal Agent other than a change in logo and email addresses. 
P.O. Boxes, phone and fax numbers will not change. 

For more details see: New Fiscal Agent Contractor 

State staff will be on site at the Conduent and HMS facilities to help facilitate a smooth conversion. 

 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAzMTQuNzMzMDUyNzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL21hbnVhbHMubWVkaWNhaWRhbGFza2EuY29tL2RvY3MvcmFtc2cvUkFNU0dfMjAyMy4wMy4xMF9UcmFuc2l0aW9uX05ld19GaXNjYWxfQWdlbnRfQ29udHJhY3RvciUyMC5wZGY_dXRtX21lZGl1bT1lbWFpbCZ1dG1fc291cmNlPWdvdmRlbGl2ZXJ5In0.Xxuk1Wl8-3NUj1pX-GgspMYNvmbMj9fe8guZagrYRb0%2Fs%2F1009631453%2Fbr%2F156110474361-l&data=05%7C01%7Crenee.stangl%40alaska.gov%7C5cfe540987de4b7d3b7708db24a4e8fa%7C20030bf67ad942f7927359ea83fcfa38%7C0%7C0%7C638144063079276390%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=e6PCtjCO0Tnw4ZRVgAXj%2Fc2hjpGCqcE%2FcnGQiZPkpvw%3D&reserved=0

